
 

 

Oak Bay High School 

This Week @ Oak Bay High 

Mar. 2-6, 2020 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

March 4-7 

 Muscial 

 

March 6 

 Schedule “B” 

 

March 11 

 Team Planning 

 

March 13 

 Schedule “F” 

 

March 16-27 

 Spring Break 

 

March 30 

 School Reopens 

 

April 3 

 Schedule “F” 

 

April 9 

 Team Planning 

 

April 10 

 Good Friday 

 

April 13 

 Easter Monday 

 

 

 

 

  

                              Follow  

                    Oak Bay High on                 

                  Twitter @OBPulse         

The “Kids for a Cause Club" is collecting any new and unused hygiene prod-
ucts to be donated to the Victoria Cool Aid Society. The mission of the Victo-
ria Cool Aid Society is to end homelesseness in Greater Victoria by advocating 
for and providing emergency shelter, supportive housing, integrated health 
care and other support services. Some of the items they need are: tooth-
brushes, toothpaste, shampoo, feminine hygiene products, conditioner, nail 
files, hair ties, dental floss, deodorant, body wash, hair brushes, toilet paper, 
lotion, moisturizer, lip balm, sunscreen and soap. Unused products from ho-
tels are also much appreciated. We will be collecting these items outside the 
main office from February 24th until April 6th. Thank you for helping us make 
a difference with your donations! 

Our Oak Bay High School Jack Wallace track was last updated in 

1994 for the Common Wealth games hosted by Greater Victo-

ria.  Since then the facility has been used on a consistent basis by 

our school, neighbouring schools, local athletic groups and our close 

neighbor who enjoy the safe walking arena.  We are presently seek-

ing help to re-surface this track, in an effort to improve its usability, 

continue the access for our neighbours and provide a venue for the 

Youth Francophone games in July 2020.   The overall project is an-

ticipated to cost close to $250,000 and we have launched a Go Fund 

Me campaign to raise a portion of the necessary funds for this pro-

ject.  Please consider donating (see the link below), or donating 

through our school website for a donation receipt.  Thank you so 

much for your continued support of our learning community. 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/track-resurfacing-oak-bay-high-school 

_________________________________________ 

Superintendent Shelley Green will be in the Oak Bay li-

brary  3:30 pm APRIL 8 to take parent thoughts on NEW 

PRINCIPAL traits.   

The Gr.9 boys qualified for provincials as the 19th seed in the tournament of 20 teams 
hosted by Burnaby South Secondary. They finished 2nd place at islands, losing to Dover 
Bay in the finals. 

They lost all 4 of their games at provincials but all were very close and competitive - 5 
players weren't able to make the trip so the rest of the team did a great job in stepping 
up in their absence.  

There was great play all throughout the tournament with Kasper Giesbrecht and Logan 
Charbonneau leading the team in scoring. 

Kasper was recognized as a tournament all-star as well. 

Oliver Scott made the finals of the grade 9 dunk contest too. 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/track-resurfacing-oak-bay-high-school


 

 

THE MAGIC WAND project for grads 

Need something to wear for Grad?  Magic Wand will help make your dreams come true. 

Providing new and like-new gowns, tuxedos plus accessories, to borrow for a small fee. Anyone is  eligible., & 
offers an eco-friendly & inexpensive alternative to prom outfits. 

NO STUDENTS SHOULD MISS THEIR GRADS. Visit our website – themagicwandproject, or e-mail esure-
rus@telus.net for an appointment. 

mailto:esurerus@telus.net
mailto:esurerus@telus.net

